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Correspondence from Germany 

Post 107 near Spremberg.  January 7, 1911 

--------------- 

Worthy Volksblatt! 

  Winter has settled in with the new year. It 

has been snowing a little, for that matter almost 8 

inches. It is currently, frightfully, freezing cold. 

The beer brewers and saloon-keepers are gathering 

ice. 

  Much has changed at the rail road since the 

accident in 1906. Between the attendant’s booths 

109 and 108 there is now a newly constructed 

block station with telegraph and telephone. The 

attendant must now also serve two-way traffic. 

Additionally, there are now railway barriers 

installed which he can lower from the block 

station. The two booths previously mentioned are 

now closed. That is why I am now at stall 107. The 

others are now working with the crew. Since we 

now have a double track, the pay has been 

enhanced. Those with seniority in employment 

receive more, on average 2 Mark per day. 

  Duke Armin von Muskau was run over by 

a street car in Berlin last December but he is 

recovering from his wounds. 

  His forest, destroyed by caterpillars and 

cut down, has now been partially replanted. 

  The German crown prince is momentarily 

on a world tour and hunting trips in India and will 

thus probably be reported about. 

  With greetings 

 M. Hantschko, Barrier attendant, 

 Post 107 near Spremberg  

 

Translated by John Buerfeind 
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